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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

February 8, 2007

TO: Honorable Rob Eissler, Chair, House Committee on Public Education 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB189 by Hochberg (Relating to outside employment by school district superintendents.), 
As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

The bill would prohibit a school district superintendent from receiving financial benefit for personal 
services performed for a business entity that conducts or solicits business with the school district. The 
bill would also require case-by-case approval by the board of trustees for any financial benefit 
received by the superintendent for performing personal services for any entity other than those 
prohibited.
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